
SUTTER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Sutter County Board of Education hereby gives notice that a Public 
Hearing will be held as follows: 
 
 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 
 
The California Code of Regulations requires the governing board to hold a 
public hearing when considering approval of a General Waiver Request 
under Title 5: Education, Sections 3051.16 and 3065 in regards to the 
required skill level certification of Educational Interpreters providing 
services to deaf and hard of hearing pupils. 
 
The approval of the waiver will allow one Educational Interpreter to 
continue to provide services to students through June 30, 2021, under a 
remediation plan to complete the minimum requirements.  This interpreter 
recently scored 3.8 out of 4.0 on the EIPA interpreter assessment.   
 
 
  HEARING DATE: February 10, 2021 
 

TIME: 5:30 p.m. 
 

 LOCATION: Sutter County Superintendent of Schools 
   970 Klamath Lane, Yuba City, CA 

 
 
For additional information, contact: 
Tom Reusser, Sutter County Superintendent of Schools 
970 Klamath Lane, Yuba City, California.  
(530) 822-2900 

 
 
 

Posted:  February 1, 2021 


